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The Secretary of the Committee,

Like many of my peers I have become concerned at the failure of
multiculturalism in Australia, particularly in Sydney.

The problem lies with a percentage of young muslims who have no wish to join
the Australian community and are violently opposed to Australian values.

The government needs to ensure that migrants coming to Australia respect the
Australian way of life, and equal rights for women. We need better integration
of young muslims and less passive tolerance by communities of extremism.

The Government, both Liberal and Labor, have encouraged different cultures to
live separate lives away from the mainstream.

Regards





